
SGK GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE - VINUKONDA 

NOTICE 

Date: 05-06-2018 

Subject: World Environment Day 

 

Attention all students and faculty members, 

 

We are pleased to announce the celebration of World Environment Day at SGK Government 

Degree College. The Department of Botany, Eco-Club, and NSS are joining hands to organize 

this event, focused on raising awareness about environmental conservation and sustainability. 

 

We invite all students and faculty members to actively participate in this program. It is an 

excellent opportunity to contribute towards a sustainable and greener future. Let us come 

together on 05-06-2018 and make a positive impact by engaging in activities that promote 

environmental awareness and conservation. 

 

Thank you. 
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